
Dear Customers and Vendors,  
  
Effective October 1, 2017, we will be known as GOMOBILE STORAGE®! Our new 
name now explains what we do. It’s the same local ownership, same employees 
and same prompt and friendly service. 
  
Over 11 years ago, I and two partners started our mobile storage business here in 
Savannah where we live. We were affiliated with a dealership organization, Go 
Mini’s, LLC, so we chose the dba name of Go Mini’s Savannah. Our dealership 
affiliation has recently turned into a franchise organization, and not wishing to 
become a franchise, we have left that association. Effective October 1, we will be 
known as GOMOBILE STORAGE®. 
  
Looking back over the 11 years, we want to thank our many loyal customers for 
their repeat business and for referring us to their friends and family. You are our 
primary form of advertising. In the beginning we parked our truck near where we 
lived and bartered for a small yard in Port Wentworth for our 12 mobile storage 
units. Due to your support, we have grown to 277 mobile storage units and a 
secure climate controlled warehouse with a secure fenced in yard.  
  
Thank you all again for your business, Bob. 
  
  

Bob Schmelzer 
Managing Partner 
GOMOBILE STORAGE® 
One Dixie Street 
Port Wentworth, GA 31407 
Phone 912-658-6360 
FAX 912-964-9634 
Climate Controlled Warehouse 
Locally Owned and Operated 
Veteran Owned Small Business 
Federal CCR Cage Code 515Q5 
ManagingPartner@GoMobileStorage.com 
www.GoMobileStorage.com 

 


